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Revised Pricelist for Autosport connectors. 

 

Please be advised that the pricelist for Autosport connectors will be revised for the 

forthcoming racing season.   

 

As the ongoing inflationary pressures persist, we will once again have no option but 

to increase the prices for the autosport parts for 2024.  Although some of the raw 

material prices are showing signs of stability (others are not), inflationary costs at 

the plant for energy and labour are still showing an upward trend. 

 

Therefore, the result of this will be a general increase of 12% across our pricelists 

although some parts may change at a different rate where costs have significantly 

changed.  There are some regional variances too where the currency exchange rates 

have had different levels of impact. 

 

These pricelist changes will come into effect on 30th October 2023, and will affect 

all orders placed on or after this date, all orders currently in the system or placed 

before this date, will go through as advised.   

 

Specific pricing agreements for individual situations or programmes will be 

continued. 

 

The updated pricelists will be released nearer the time of this change. 

 

Obviously, price-increases are not good news, and the latest changes are partially a 

result of significant rises to us we did not fully pass on in previous years, but if the 

slowing of inflationary pressures continues, I hope we will be able to go back to 

less extreme changes next year. 
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